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June 2, 1994

Docket No. 50-263
Docket No. 50-282
Docket No. 50-306

Northern States Power Company
ATTN: Mr. D. D. Antony

Vice President, Nuclear
Generation

414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapolis, MN 55401

Dear Mr. Antony:

Thank you for your 10 CFR 50.54(a) submittal dated May 23, 1994, which
incorporates changes in your Quality Assurance Program description (Topical
Report). Based on our current review schedule, we anticipate that it will
require more than 60 days to complete our review. Upon completion, you will
be notified of the results.

Please contact Mr. B. Burgess of my staff at (708) 829-9705 with any questions
you have regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Original signed by Bruce L. Burgess (for)

Mark A. Ring, Chief
Operations Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

See Attached Distribution
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Northern States Power Company 2

Distribution

cc w/ enclosures:
L. Waldinger, General Manager
W. Hill, Plant Manager
E. L. Watzl, Site Manager

Prairie Island Site
M. Wadley, Plant Manager
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspectors, Monticello

Prairie Island
John W. Ferman, Ph.D.

Nuclear Engineer, MPCA
State Liaison Officer, State

of Minnesota
State liaison Officer, State

of Wisconsin
Monticello, LPM, NRR
Prairie Island, LPM, NRR
S. Stein, SRS

bec' w/ enclosures: PUBLIC'-DIE 01
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